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Dear Friends,  
  
 

Congratulations on your 8th Annual Meeting! 
 

I extend a warm welcome to all members who will be contributing to this exciting day of 
networking and learning. This conference is an outstanding opportunity for community members 
to connect students with exceptional alumni and industry leaders. A conference where women 
partake in compelling dialogue to transfer knowledge and wisdom to students in a rapidly 
changing world. 
 

Adelphi’s commitment to the advancement of women in diverse field does not go 
unnoticed. We recognize the role the conference’s panels and sessions with female industry 
leaders plays on female students branching into various careers. Through numerous leaders and 
keynote speakers, Juju Chang and Kindra Hall, students gain valuable insights. 
 

Thank you all for your commitment to excellence and service. Feel free to reach out to 
my office; I look forward to seeing the Women’s Leadership Conference to grow and make a 
positive income for both students and community leaders! 
 
 

 Sincerely,  
 

 

Charles E. Schumer  
            United States Senator  
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